
KWBR, WARNER BROTHERS 327 -21sT STREET 
OAKLAND 12, CALIFORNIA PHONE HIGATE 1212 

January 15, 1946 

Norman L. Maguire 
83 Prospect Street 
East Hartford 8, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your letter of December 5th, reporting re- 
ception of MR on December 4th from 11:42 -12 :01 AM, PST. 
We have checked your report with our station log, and 
are glad to send you this verification of your reception. 
Your report checks satisfactorily in every way. 

Thanks again for your letter, and for your good wishes 
for the coming year. We hope that you may have occasion 
to listen to KWBR again in the future. 

Very truly yours, 

Sylvit 

a L Chandler 
Program Director 
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